
Art competition update 

Any art loving children interested in entering 

either of the two art competitions, please see the 

below information. 

Chesterfield in Bloom  

‘Climate change with a floral twist’ 

An A3 picture, any medium, which conveys the 

message of how we can reduce our impact on the 

planet.  

This competition has been delayed until further 

notice. Please save any pictures you do/have done 

for a future closing date. 

British science week poster competition 

‘Our diverse planet’ poster can now be made by 

hand or using a computer! 

Entries to be sent digitally by 3rd April to 

poster@britishscienceassociation.org 

Full details on britishscienceweek.org  

 

I hope you enjoy making these, and are able to 

enter. Mrs Eyre 


